CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 97-4C 9 7- 47

From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Date: June 4, 1997
Subject: Spruce Avenue, Phase | Bid Results

On Friday, May 30, 1997, two sealed bids were opened for the Spruce Avenue, Phase |
paving project. The results are as follows:

Wilder Construction $119,600.00
Jim Psenak Construction $144,392.20
Engineer’s Estimate $123,000.00

I have reviewed the bids and have found no errors or irregularities.
Recommendation:

The Public Works Department recommends that the Council accept both bids and
award the project to Wilder Construction for $119,600.00 subject to Finance
Department concurrence on funds being available.

;
John T. Felton APPROVED

Public Works Director/City Engineer DATE: 42/9\3,9'7 -




